HB 2395 —-- GENERIC DRUG SUBSTITUTIONS
SPONSOR: Stephens (128)

This bill allows a pharmacist to substitute a less expensive
generically equivalent drug unless otherwise requested by the
patient or the prescribing practitioner who indicates that a
substitution is prohibited or clearly displays "do not substitute"
on the prescription. Currently, a pharmacist can only substitute
for a generically equivalent drug if the prescriber signs to allow
for it.



